
Spreading Light and Church News
A Weekly Newsletter by Christ Church of Jackson

Week of December 30th - January 5th
Verse of the Month: Therefore, if anyone is in Christ, the
new creation has come: The old has gone, the new is here!

2 Corinthians 5:17

MON - 30

TUE - 31

WED - 1

THU - 2

FRI - 3

SAT - 4

SUN - 5
Un-decorate the Church - 3pm
Multiply Youth - 6pm

Birthday - Bertha Jean Muffley
                   Don Coleman

Men’s Meet & Eat - 8:30am

Men’s Meet and Eat
Are you HUNGRY for fellowship?

We just might have the answer for you!
The Men’s Group meets the first Saturday of each month at
8:30am in the Fellowship Hall (basement of main building)

for a free breakfast, a devotion, and a great time of
fellowship. It is open to all men of the community.

Tactics & Firearms Handling
Saturday, January 11th from 8am to 12pm

This course focuses on behavior-based responses for armed
protectors, including decision-making in and around

crowds during an active threat. Training includes drills for a
variety of firearm carry positions and movements to keep

your sanctuary safe. You will learn how to apply these
principles in different environments and in the right

contexts. The price of this session is $99.
To register, go to www.ServingProtectors.com

Truth Finders
If you’re interested in joining or have attended Pastor Tim's
Truth Finders group in the past, and want to stay connected
on upcoming events simply text “TRUTH” to 740-245-3891.

Life Essentials Workshops
Wednesday’s @ 6pm | Fellowship Hall

Jan 8 - How to Defend Yourself
Jan 15 - How to Protect your Identity: Cyber Security

Jan 22 - How to Have a Healthy New Year
Jan 29 - How to Care for Others: AED & CPR

Join Us in the New Year!
As we step into a new year, let’s gear up with everything
we need to navigate life with purpose and faith. Join us
this January for our new series “Essential Equipment”
where we’ll explore the tools God provides for a life of

strength, growth, and impact. We also invite you to take
the next step in your faith journey by joining a small group
or serving in one of our ministries. There’s a spot for you!

Join us as we strive to keep hope alive in 2025.

OFFICE CLOSED

OFFICE CLOSED

OFFICE CLOSED



Office Hours: Mon-Fri 8:00am-12:00pm & 1:00pm-3:00pm
Teresa McIntosh - Office Manager

phone: 740-286-3419 / email: office@jacksonchrist.org

CHILDREN’S MINISTRY
Kindergarten - 5th Grade

B.L.A.S.T. - 9:00am & 10:15am
When kids are released from service, they meet

their teacher in the back of the worship area
& will be walked to their classroom.

Wednesday Night - 6:00pm
While small groups meet, the kids participate in a

lesson, crafts, games, & other fun activities!

YOUTH MINISTRY

Download Our New Church App!
Scan the QR Code1.
Select the Share button & then “Add to Home Screen”2.
Have access to small groups, online connection card,
church calendar, & so much more at your finger tips!

3.

Director: Jenna Waugh
jennagwaugh@gmail.com

Director: Tiffany McManis
tiffanymcmanis@yahoo.com

January Schedule
5th - Sunday School | Youth
12th - Sunday School | Youth
19th - Sunday School | Youth
26th - Roller Skating Event

Multiply Juniors (6th-9th Grade)
Sundays @ 10:15am - Fellowship Hall

Multiply Youth (9th-12th Grade)
Sundays @ 6-8pm - Youth Room

*9th graders can attend either Juniors or Youth

RADIATE CORNER

Often, we underestimate the
impact of small acts of
kindness. A smile, a word of
encouragement, or an act of
service may seem
insignificant, but God can use
these small gestures to open
doors for transformation.
Kindness is like a seed; it may
take time to see its fruit, but
in God's time, it can grow into
something beautiful.
In Galatians 5:22-23, the fruit
of the Spirit includes
kindness. This tells us that
kindness is not just a
momentary act, but a
characteristic of a life
transformed by the Holy
Spirit. When we walk in the
Spirit, kindness becomes a
natural expression of who we
are in Christ.
~ Teresa M.

Small Acts, Big Impact
Radiate Kindness

Thank You
I have been deeply touched by your kindness
and generosity during this Christmas season.

Your thoughtful gifts, heartfelt cards, and warm
gestures have truly brought joy to my heart.
Your love and support are a testament to the
wonderful community we have here at Christ

Church. Thank you for making this season such
a blessing to me and my family.

With gratitude, Pastor Tim


